
21/01/2021 

MR Martin Payne 
- 39 Beaconsfield ST 
Newport NSW 2106 
martin@bodyshape.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1639 - 158 Crescent Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

We wish to advise Council that we support the application. We consider the application has 
merit should be approved because we do not consider there is any negative effects to us, our 
neighbours or the environment should the application be approved by Council.

We also consider the addition of the seawall a significant improvement to the amenity of the 
bay.

Regards,
Martin Payne and Lynn Loveday 

Sent: 21/01/2021 1:31:17 PM
Subject: Online Submission


